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The Permanent Mission of El Salvador to the United Nations presents its complements to
Office of Intergovernmental Support and Coordination for Sustainable Development, and would
like to make reference to the presentation of Voluntary National Reviews at the 2019 High-Level
Political Forum on Sustainable Development (HLPF), convened under the auspices of the
Economic and Social Council in July 2019.

In this regard, the Permanent Mission of El Salvador to the United Nations would like to
kindly inform the interest of El Salvador to conduct a second voluntary national review in 2019,
during the previously mentioned event at the United Nations Headquarters in New York City, as
a follow up to the first VNR presented nationally in July 2017.

The Permanent Mission of El Salvador, looks forward as well to engaging in
conversations, under the leadership of the President of ECOSOC, to discuss the program of the
2019 High-Level Political Forum and devise options for the effective participation of all
countries having expressed so far their willingness to engage in the Voluntary National Review
exercise.

The Permanent Mission of El Salvador to the United Nations takes the opportunity to
express to the Office of Intergovernmental Support and Coordination for Sustainable
Development, the assurances of its highest consideration.
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